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Monday 10th September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I have been delighted to welcome the Reception children to Shelford School for their first 
session today. I hope that you and your families enjoyed a peaceful and restful summer, 
taking the opportunity to appreciate the wonderful sunny weather! 
 
I have very much enjoyed seeing how well the children have settled into Reception with 
Mrs. Clarke and Mrs. Unwin. In particular, many of the children have loved exploring the 
outdoor area, which has very kindly been updated by volunteers through our Parent 
Teacher Association.  
 
I very much look forward to meeting you over the coming weeks. One opportunity for this, 
and a date for the diary, is the Meet the Teacher Evening on Thursday 20th September at 
7:30pm.  
 
Our normal weekly newsletter will resume this Friday. In the meantime, I wish you all the 
best for the term ahead.  
 
Mr. Chris Grey 
Headteacher 
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